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Bydgoszcz, July 10, 2023 

 

 

BD.RPC.5032.12.2023.SG 

      According to the 

distribution list 

Notice to Skippers no. 12 / 2023  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law 

 (Journal of Laws of 2021, item 2625, as amended)  

and Art. 43 (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation 

 (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 1097, as amended), 

 
State Water Holding Polish Waters 

Regional Water Management Board in Bydgoszcz  

informs that in accordance with the permit issued by the Director of the Office of Inland Navigation in Bydgoszcz of 

July 6, 2023, ref. no. By.426.36.2023, an event will be held on the water entitled: 

 
"XXIX All-Poland Youth Olympics Silesia 2023". 

 
The on-water event will be held in a closed navigable route, on the following dates: 

• July 20, 2023, from 2.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. (break from 5.00 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.) 

• July 21, 2023, from 10.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. (break from 1.00 p.m. to 2.00 p.m.) 

• July 22, 2023, from 10.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. (break from 12.00 p.m. to 1.00 p.m.) 

• July 23, 2023, from 09.30 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. (break from 12.00 p.m. to 1.00 p.m.) 

 

on the Kruszwica Regatta Course, on Lake Gopło, from km 54+500 to 57+200, which is a section of the inland 

waterway, on the Warta River - Bydgoszcz Canal waterway connection. 

 
For the duration of the individual races, the organiser will display a floating navigation sign A.1 at a distance of 

approximately  

50 m from the start and finish of the regatta course. During the intervals between races, the organiser shall allow 

waiting vessels to pass through the closed section of the waterway (race course) by removing the A.1 navigation 

sign. 

 
In order to obtain detailed information on shipping conditions, please contact the Regional Water Management 

Board in Bydgoszcz from Monday to Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (tel. +48 532 033 484) or consult the news 

published on the website: bydgoszcz.wody.gov.pl in the Notice to Skippers tab. 


